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Please publish the following legal notice on Wednesday, August 3rd, 2016 

and bill Housing Works (assumed business name of Central Oregon 

Regional Housing Authority) at the address below. We also require an 

Affidavit of Publication for this notice. 
 

Thank you for your assistance regarding this matter. If you have any 

questions, please contact me at 541-323-2975 or via e-mail 

jbenson@housing-works.org 

 

 

 

Housing Works will hold a Special Board Meeting on Thursday, 

August 4th, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. at Housing Works, located at 405 

SW 6th Street, Redmond, OR 97756 and through electronic 

communication with Board members. 

 

The principal subject is anticipated to be a resolution clarifying the 

financial structure for a development project. A draft agenda for 

the meeting will be posted under Legal Notices on the Housing 

Works web site at www.oregonhousingworks.org. 

 

If you have any questions or need special accommodations, please 

contact Sandy Goldapp at (541) 923-1018.  For special assistance 

due to motion, vision, speech and hearing disabilities, the toll free 

number of CenturyLink’s services for customers with disabilities is 

1-800-223-3131. 

 

Tom Kemper, Executive Director 

Housing Works 

(abn Central Oregon Regional Housing Authority) 
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